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MAY & JUNE 2017 NEWSLETTER  

FUNRUN – was a resounding success echoed by a large number of congratulatory messages from participants. 

We would like to thank everyone on the Committee, all those who worked behind the scenes on the day, the GAC for providing Marshalls, the Parents who provided the sandwiches, pupils and extended families who supported the event and who make it such a wonderful family occasion and such a successful, smoothly run event.  We will update you on the proceeds raised once all outgoings have been deducted. Some of our proceeds will go towards funding our online reading programme and new online numeracy programme “Mathletics” next year, as well as fund the new online standardised tests.

Congratulations to our own 5K Funrun Prizewinners!

	
	BOYS
	GIRLS

	1st
	Liam Óg Mossey
	Ellie Daly

	2nd
	Ultán McConnell
	Tia Mae Masumba

	3rd
	John McNulty
	Erin Daly
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BRYSON ENERGY WORKSHOPS – P5 – P7 – May 23rd
Bryson Energy will be coming to the school to talk to P5, P6 and P7 about being energy efficient and teaching the children about ways to save money whist also helping the environment.

POST PRIMARY LINKS – Coding Workshop

Mrs Curran, ICT Teacher in Omagh CBS, will be coming out to do lessons with P4-P7 in coding and teaching them about using ICT with regards to programming.

ECO WARRIERS – Planting in Gortin
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“One day, the Eco-Council and myself went to our Community Garden and planted flowers for the front of our school. We got into partners and planted them. Later, we put up signs around the school saying things like “Apple Trees” and “Recycling.” Our Eco-Council …Leah, Jamie, Lily-Rose, Nicole, Darragh, Liam-Óg, Cillian, Aodhan and Alicia.”









By Nicole McCallion

P7 ANTI-SMOKING COMPETITION

Cancer Focus are having an Anti-Smoking Competition, and below are the P6/7 entries.
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OUTDOOR EQUIPMENT PURCHASE

The Student Council were asked recently for suggestions on how we could improve things in St. Patricks and some pupils suggested that we use some of the Funrun Proceeds to purchase equipment for the Key Stage 2 Playground. Some of the funding from previous runs was used to purchase equipment for the younger children’s playground. We hope our older pupils get lots of fun out of our new equipment!
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NON-UNIFORM DAY – in April raised £81.82 for Trócaire. Many thanks for all donations.

FEIS CONGRATULATIONS 

Shea, Oisín, Claragh and Faith recently took part in the Violin Ensemble at Strabane Feis and got 3rd Place medals. Claragh also received “Highly Commended” in her solo competition.
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END OF YEAR SCHOOL TRIP – to Redcastle takes place on Monday 26th  June.  The cost of the Activity Centre, with lunch and transport works out at £13 per child (part of the Transport is subsidised by Funrun Proceeds).  We would appreciate if the cost could be forwarded to the school by Monday 12th June.

PRINCIPAL AWARDS APRIL 2017

Congratulations to our pupils who received awards in recognition of “Spreading good news, not gossip”

P1 – Megan Wilson & Fintán Ellis

P2 & P3  – James Hamilton & Jamie Clarke

P4 & P5 – Aodhan Ward & Caoimhe McCullagh

P6 & 7  – Clara Mossey, Nicole McCallion, James Kelly, Rubi McGarvey & Grace O’Neill.

REACH FOR THE STARS APRIL 2017

Congratulations to our pupils who received this award in April:

Liam-Óg Mossey




Connor Devine

Ultan McConnell




Lily Duddy

MONIES  

            MILK        -   £5.60

            MUSIC      -  £6.00

            ROBBIE -   £6.00 (P1-P7)

            TOTAL  =    £ 17.60

COULD ALL MONIES FOR MILK, MUSIC AND ROBBIE BE PAID BY.  MON 8TH MAY

Milk will begin from MONDAY 15th MAY.  

NO ORDERS OR MONIES CAN BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE.

PE UNIFORM-BEGINNING TERM 3-

PLAIN NAVY BOTTOMS (NO STRIPES OR BRAND NAMES),BLUE POLO SHIRT/SCHOOL HOODY.

OLDER PUPILS MAY WEAR SCHOOL TROUSERS OR SCHOOL SKIRT AND BRING NAVY/CLUB SHORTS TO CHANGE INTO FOR PE…

DEVELOPING LANGUAGE THROUGH PLAY-

The practical Carousel Language Development workshop for local primary schools which was to be hosted  by St. Patrick’s  P.S on Thursday 8th June for all Primary One  pupils and their parents has now been rescheduled due to the voting day.. The workshop will give pupils and their parents an opportunity to complete a wide variety of activities which promote speaking and listening.   THIS WORKSHOP WILL NOW TAKE PLACE ON THE MORNING OF THURSDAY 11TH MAY …A letter detailing the arrangements will be forwarded shortly..

CUMANN NA MBUNSCOL- Mini Games-

Congratulations to P7 Pupil, Sean Mc Garvey who has been selected to represent St Patrick’s PS at the half time mini-games in Celtic Park during the Senior Championship first round match between Tyrone and Derry…Good Luck Sean!.. another future Tyrone Star in the making!!

ECO NEWS-PLANTING BOXES

A Big Thanks to the Gortin Men’s Club for making planting boxes for each class. This idea was suggested by our Eco Council to provide each class opportunities to grow flowers and vegetables at different times of the year as part of their Topic Work…

The next big initiative which the Eco Council will be taking on is a BIG SPRING CLEAN around the school, in preparation for the First Communion!!
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THOUGHT FOR TODAY
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	P7 CYCLING PROFICIENCY
	Throughout May and June – 3 Groups of 5 pupils per session
	

	BANK HOLIDAYS


	MONDAY 1st MAY

 &

 TUESDAY 2ND MAY
	

	GIRLS BLITZ
	FRIDAY 5TH MAY

10AM-2.00PM
	LOUGHMACRORY

	STANDARDISED TESTING P3-P7
	WEEK BEGINNING

 8TH MAY 
	These tests will be posted off to be marked on Friday 12th May

	P6/7 CROSS COUNTRY
	THURSDAY 25TH  MAY

(PROVISIONAL)
	GREENCASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL

	BANK HOLIDAYS


	MONDAY 29th MAY

&

TUESDAY 30TH  MAY
	

	FIRST COMMUNION
	SUNDAY 4TH JUNE
	ST PATRICK’S CHURCH, GORTIN AT 11am

	FAN THE FLAME MASS
	WEDNESDAY 7TH JUNE at 11AM


	CELTIC PARK, DERRY

	SPORTS DAY &

CELEBRITY

BANNISTEOIR
	THURSDAY 8TH JUNE

9.45AM – 11.00AM

Weather permitting

C.B – 1.30PM
	ASTRO PITCH

	P7 ASSESSMENT

DAY
	FRIDAY 9TH JUNE


	SACRED HEART COLLEGE

	NEW P1 INDUCTION
	THURSDAY 15TH JUNE AT 1.30 PM
	

	END OF YEAR MASS FOLLOWED BY P7 PRIZEGIVING AND GRADUATION DINNER
	FRIDAY 23RD  JUNE AT 10.00AM
	ST PATRICK’S CHURCH GORTIN AND SCHOOL AFTERWARDS

	END OF YEAR SCHOOL TRIP
	MON 26TH  June-

9.30 AM to 3.00 PM
	REDCASTLE (Whole School)

	P7 FINISH


	MON 26TH  JUNE
	

	SCHOOL REPORTS SENT HOME
	Tuesday 27th June 23RD  JUNE
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